Unofficial Translation
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Notification of the Bank of Thailand
No. FPG. 5 /2557
Re: Special Holiday for Financial Institutions

1. Objective

The National Council for Peace and Order (NCPO) has announced 11 August 2014
as a special holiday to allow public to celebrate Mother’s Day with their families and to
stimulate the economy through spending and tourism. The Bank of Thailand (BOT)
considers that such holiday would support tourism thereby stimulating economic growth.
The announcement in advance would also facilitate business sectors to prepare any
necessary adjustments without causing disruptions to economic and financial activities.
The BOT has therefore announced that 11 August 2014 will be a special holiday for financial

institutions.
2. Statutory Authority

By virtue of the provision of section 37 of Financial Institutions Business Act B.E. 2551,

the Bank of Thailand hereby announces financial institutions’ special holiday.
3. Scope of Application

All financial institutions under the Financial Institutions Business Act B.E. 2551
4. Special Holiday

11 August 2014 has been declared an additional special holiday for financial

institutions.
5. Effective Date

This notification is effective from the day after its publication in the Government
Gazette.

Given on 7 July 2014

(Mr. Prasarn Trairatvorakul)
Governor
Bank of Thailand



